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STUDENT
COUNCIL

XENION HIGH ScHooL

24" April 2020
Dear fellow students,

‘With everything that is happening in the world around us, we hope everyone is doing well
and is managing to keep active, occupied and healthy, both in mind and in body.

Undoubtedly, this is a time of extreme uncertainty and this can be very stressful for
everyone. So, we wanted to send this message to all our fellow students, to remind you not
to become over-anxious about things and to remember to take a break from your work and
school-related matters.

‘We would like to thank our teachers for their patience and understanding in these
unprecedented circumstances. We are very gratefull

I the midst of this pandemic, and in spite of the difficulties that we are having to endure,
we need to try to make the best of the situation and to enjoy this precious time that we
have been given so unexpectedly together with the other members of our faily.

s Xenion High School Student Council we could not stay inactive with what is happening
around us. Therefore, we have decided to donate €1000 to the Diocese of Constantia and
€1000 to KEPA Agios Christoforos Foundation to support those affected by the COVID-19

pandemic.

On behalf of the Student Council, we hope you all had a great Easter and that you had a
restful holiday.

Stay home, stay safe!

Best wishes,
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Petros Kitazos Claire Tsiolakki
President Vice President




